
   
 

Together we can! 
 

Safeguarding 

 
 

…on the playground 
 

When the playground is open to parents/family/siblings at 8:45am and again at 3:15pm, please remind 
your child that bikes and scooters must be pushed off the playground.  We ask that children do not ride 
these on the playground for the safety of others, especially younger siblings.  It’s always lovely to see 
children walking their bikes out of the gate, having an awareness and courtesy for others. 
 
During playtimes, children may be able to enjoy riding school scooters and trikes.  We have a selection of 
helmets available for the children to wear when riding on the equipment, so please ask your child to put 
their own helmets on when riding with you at home so that they become confident with this. 
 
 

…around school 
 
All children are taught about ‘safe adults’ in school.  All adults in school wear a lanyard, which makes it 
clear for others to know why they’re in school.  Any adult who has entered the school via the school office 
has been ‘checked’ and are authorised to be in school.  That said, additional checks are in place for adults 
who are able to work with children without the supervision of school staff (e.g. supply teachers, 
educational pyschologists etc.) The coloured lanyards are as follows… 
 

 
 
Please talk to your child about these coloured lanyards, which we also discuss with children during 
safeguarding assemblies.  Children are encouraged to politely say ‘no’ to working alone with an adult who 
is wearing a red lanyard, although they are still safe to be in school.  Thank you for your assistance with this 
message. 


